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District Crisis Plan/Team Update 
 
Background:   
 
I have asked Trish Murphy and Emmie Crement to co-chair this work.  They began by looking at all the 
building safety plans in the district, and creating a draft of a plan that would be common across all 
buildings. In addition, they drafted a Reunification Plan that can be customized for each building since 
we were not aware that any building had anything written. 
  
Trish and Emmie attended the school safety conference in April, and made a list of some priority action 
items including: 
  
Recommended Safety training 
Behavioral Threat Assessment 
Digital Threat Assessment 
National Incident Management (NIMS) 
Research technology 
Blue Point / School Guard 
Raptor Visitor Management 
Keys/ Fobs 
  
They will meet as with district team on May 30th.  At that meeting, they will ask team members to 
review the draft of our plans as a district group, and to plan for how to review as a building. They 
understand that some of our work moving forward will align with the implementation of our newly 
adopted strategic plan. 


